
San  Carlos  Library  has  New
Chairs & Tables

AT LAST!

New chairs and tables have arrived at the San Carlos Library! 
They were purchased with  Matching Equipment Funds donated by
the San Carlos Friends of the Library—money raised through
MEMBERSHIPS and USED BOOK SALE PROCEEDS.  If you appreciate
the cleanliness and comfort of our new furnishings, please
become  a  SCFOL  member  NOW  and  continue  to  patronize  the
Monthly Used Book Sale held on the first Saturday of every
month.
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